
 

April 28, 2022 

 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro   The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman      Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations  

H-307, The Capitol     1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 

 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I write to you today to request funding for the J.S. Mack Foundation and the YMCA of Indiana County in Fiscal 

Year 2023.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the nonprofit, YMCA of Indiana County, located at 60 North Ben 

Franklin Road, Indiana, Pennsylvania, 15701. 

 

The funding for this project will go towards a “Transforming Community Wellness Campaign” that will expand 

and repurpose spaces in the current YMCA facility. This will allow the J.S. Mack Foundation and the YMCA to 

almost double their programming facilities and add thousands of hours of new programming, transforming 

community wellness and strengthening the Indiana county community. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

 

Sincerely, 
 

                                     

                               M                 
         Glenn “GT” Thompson 

                 Member of Congress 

 


